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Question #1  

I have gone over the mandate noted in the document and noticed that although it mentions languages, 

there was no specific mention of American Sign Language (ASL) - English, or la langue des Signes 

Québécoise (LSQ) – French in the translation requirements. In the COVID-era in which we now find 

ourselves, we have noticed a marked increase on the need for such Accessibility inclusions and 

accommodations. It is on that note that I wondered – would there be any openness or interest on this 

process to entertain a bid that speaks to the added provision of ASL and LSQ Sign Language services? 

Answer #1  

Thank you for your question. This particular tender notice only pertains to French and English written 

translations. It does not include interpretation services. 
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